
Making a Difference 
for Peace Corps Applicants 
by Revitalizing Recruitment and Modernizing the Application Process  

The Peace Corps has made historic changes to its recruitment, application, and 
selection process, giving Americans from all backgrounds the opportunity to 
reimagine their future and redefine their impact on the world. The Peace Corps is 
revitalizing recruitment and outreach to cast a wider net than ever before and recruit 
a Volunteer force that represents the best and the brightest our country has to offer 
and the rich diversity of the American people.

•	 Choice. Starting this summer, candidates for Peace Corps service can choose 
where they most want to serve and apply to  specific jobs that meets their personal 
and professional goals.

•	 Shorter application. The new Peace Corps application can be completed online 
in less than one hour. We’re focusing solely, but rigorously, on the most relevant 
information that will help us select the very best candidates. 

•	 A clear path. The new application and selection process is more efficient, 
transparent, and personalized from start to finish. For the first time ever, each 
Peace Corps position will have clear Apply By and Know By dates. If you apply 
on time, you’ll know if you were selected on time—just like applying to college or 
for a job. 
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